
Wildlife Center Volunteers

Marshall Wolfe has been so kind to build 
bed boxes, climbing cages, and complete 
repairs.

Lindy Williams posed with one of many baby 
squirrels this spring. Foster parents, John and Amy Cantalupo, came by 

to release some of their hand-raised squirrels.

Volunteer, Terri White, was placing some of her hand-
raised raccoons in an outdoor enclosure at the Center.
In April, Terri rescued a newly hatched American 
kestrel, which some people had found in their yard.  
Once we received the call, Terri quickly responded 
to pick up the bird and drove it to the Birds of Prey 
Center-all of this during nightime hours.


